
From: Stephanie S
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 7:57 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Non Support for Expansion of Islands Trust Mandate 
 

Hello, 

 

I am Stephanie, currently living in Vancouver but I was raised travelling to the gulf islands every 

year with a family member currently living on North Pender that I visit regularly. I am emailing 

to voice my concern and be in non support of the Islands Trust increasing their mandate into 

areas already controlled by other authorities and further restrictions to the human presence on the 

Gulf Islands. The Islands Trust role of regulating rural land use and advocating for preserving 

and protecting the Gulf Islands has been successful thus far but I do not support them gaining 

any further power.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Stephanie Sewall 

Vancouver, BC 


